
Canada Day Outreach & Fireworks

The spring & summer have been busy as usual. A new couple began attending our church earlier
this year. After visiting with them, the wife shared that she had been saved but had never been
Scripturally baptized. We had the joy of seeing her baptized, and then the couple joining our church
family. Thank you for your continued prayers for Daniel. He completed his discipleship this past
month. We are thrilled to see God using us to help people take steps of faith and follow Him. During
our Vacation Bible School this month, we welcomed new families, and some have continued
visiting services. One father with two children has begun reading the Bible and exploring the
importance of receiving Christ. We praise God for these opportunities to share the gospel.

It’s encouraging to see a dedicated group in our church eager to reach others through our "Hope for
Windsor" campaign. Even when we don’t see immediate results from canvassing and visiting door-
to-door, God seems to bless our efforts by bringing people to church we didn’t directly invite. 

Please continue to pray for Jason to have wisdom in pastoring the church and for the new families
as we get to know and minister to them. We currently have 12 students signed up for a Bible
institute starting this August. Your prayers are greatly appreciated!
                                                                                                                 - Jason, Mandi, Lottie, Wilson, Truett & Adele      

STRIVING TOGETHER
We hope this prayer update finds you well and that you
are enjoying the summer! Thank you for your continued
prayers for us. We believe that God is working through
your prayers on our behalf. Our family is doing well, and
we are enjoying our newest little addition to the family,
Adele. She was dedicated to the Lord during the Mother's
Day service this past May. We thank God we have His
guidance to raise our children for His glory.
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